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Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This letter responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated September 21, 2016,
addressed to the Transportation Security Administration (TSA) FOIA Branch seeking a copy of the report
entitled: Review of TSA Canine Program — Safety Incidents, Review Number 10-IRD-0002, conducted

~ by the TSA Office of Inspection.

Your request has been processed under the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552, and the
requested record is being released to you in full.

The rules and regulations of the Transportation Security Administration applicable to Freedom of
Information Act requests are contained in the Code of Federal Regulations, Title 6, Part 5. They are
published in the Federal Register and are available for inspection by the public.

Fees

There are no fees associated with processing this request because the fees incurred do not exceed the
minimum threshold necessary for charge.

Administrative Appeal

In the event that you wish to appeal this determination, an administrative appeal may be made in writing
to Kimberly Walton, Assistant Administrator, Office of Civil Rights & Liberties, Ombudsman and
Traveler Engagement (CRL/OTE), Transportation Security Administration, 601 South 12" Street, East
Building, E7-121S, Arlington, VA 20598-6033. Your appeal must be submitted within 90 days from
the date of this determination. It should contain your FOIA request number and, to the extent possible,
the reasons why you believe the initial determination should be reversed. In addition, the envelope in
which the appeal is mailed should be prominently marked “FOIA Appeal.” Please note that the Assistant
Administrator’s determination of the appeal will be administratively final.

Additionally, you have the right to seek dispute resolution services from the Office of Government
Information Services (OGIS) which mediates disputes between FOIA requesters and Federal agencies as
a non-exclusive alternative to litigation. If you are requesting access to your own records (which is
































